
 

We had a great time with our friends from First United Methodist Church, First Presbyterian Church and St. 

Paul's United Methodist Church at this year's Festival on the Field! Thanks to all who supported this event! 

For more photos from Festival on the Field visit: https://www.facebook.com/AllSaintsTupelo/photos 
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